
PLAINVIEW-OLD BETHPAGE
DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION, HEALTH, ATHLETICS AND RECREATION

JOSEPH BRAICO, DIRECTOR
PHONE -516-434-3100

EMAIL – JBRAICO@POBSCHOOLS.ORG

January 13. 20222

Dear Parents/Guardians,

With the Winter 2 Athletic season quickly approaching I wanted to alert any families in need of a
physical prior to the start of the season that our school doctor will be on site the following date and
times:

Winter Sport Physicals
Tuesday Jan 18, 2022

Mattlin MS – 9:30-1030am AM - Mattlin Students Only

POBMS – 11:00-12 PM - POBMS Students Only

To set up an appointment with the school doctor please sign up using the following link:
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0549A8AA23A4F94-winter1

If you have any questions please contact the POB Athletic Department.

Thank you and GO HAWKS!!!!

Joseph Braico

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0549A8AA23A4F94-winter1

